

February 14, 2023

Dear RCS parents and families,

I am certain that we are all feeling a range of emotions as we process the senseless tragedy that happened at MSU last night. I am deeply saddened by the loss of lives and those injured due to yet another incident of this nature. My thoughts and prayers have been with those members of our staff, our parents and community members whose children and loved ones attend MSU. I hope you and your loved ones are doing ok.

We can't ultimately predict the impact of yet another active shooter tragedy but what we can control is our response to it. Our administration and staff are here to help not only our current students and families but also our alumni who attend MSU. We are here to help so don't hesitate to notify your administrator or the mental health professionals in your child's school if you feel there is a need. You can also contact the administrative offices if needed.

I'm grateful to serve in a district and community that can support each other at such an incredible level. As we continue to process and move past this tragedy let's lean into the essence of what **RCommunity** means and is.

Sincerely,

Dr. Robinson, Superintendent



